

EL DORADO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date:

April 26, 2021

To:

Board of Supervisors

From:

Rafael Martinez, Director, Department of Transportation

Subject:

Green Means Go

I respectfully request that the Board continue Legistar# 21-0369 (Green Means Go) off calendar. Based on discussions with Planning and Building, SACOG, and the El Dorado County Transportation Commission, it has been determined that additional time is needed to effectively identify the aspects of "Green Means Go", other than circulation and mobility, to make sure that they are consistent with the County's General Plan. SACOG continues to work with the State Legislature to secure funding for the program, allowing more time for El Dorado County to effectively analyze the impacts of the program and to determine if it is a good fit for our region.

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter further.